
those travelling with children. They also would work well for those of you who would

like to lower costs by sharing accomodation. If you are interested in sharing
accomodation, please let us know and we can help to arrange it.
The two Lodges that formn the M1iddle Beach complex are only a short distance apart. The

Conférence Room that we will be using on the 9th is at the Headlands. The large Lounge

and Dining Roomn at the Beach will be for the exclusive use of Workshop participants.

Packing, Sug-gestions

You will want to bring casual clothes and be prepared for some hiking. Hiking boots or

good walkîng shoes would be best for foot wear. You will also definitely want to bring

along rain gear - even though it will be May, you are entering a temperate rainforest! The

weather in May is unpredictable. It probably won't be too cold, but chances are good that
it will be wet at least part of the time.

Partners and Famiàlies

Mfiddle Beach is weIl equipped for a family holiday. If you were to book one of the suites

at the Headlands, you would have ample accommodation for a small family, and you
would even be in a position to prepare your own meals. We encourage you to take

advantage of the opportunity for a longer, more leisurely stay a: Middle Beach. Just don't

forge: to corne to the Workshop.

If 'a number of you book family accommodation for the period at Middle Beach, we wil

attempt to negotiate a rate reduction for you. However, we cannot make any guarantees


